
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 I want to invite you to a leadership event that is 
happening at West Side October 14th  and 15th.               
We will be hosting Dr. Richard Harrison, former 
president of Lexington Theological Seminary and 
pastor of Seventh St. Christian Church in Richmond, 
Virginia from 2001-2007.  Dr. Harrison has a long and 
varied career as a Disciple historian.       In his retirement 
years, he enjoys working with local churches to                     
understand their identity as Disciples of Christ and 
their mission as the church today.  
  

On Friday evening, October 14th,  Dr. Harrison will 
present  “Who Are These Disciples of Christ?”  It will 
involve an overview of the Disciple’s story.  We will 
begin with a meal at 6:30 PM (cost $7.50), followed 
by Dr. Harrison’s presentation.  Everyone is invited to 
be part of the Friday evening event. Reservations slips 
for the dinner will be available in upcoming bulletins. 
  

The Saturday, October 15th event is especially 
designed for Elders, Diaconate members, and Care 
Team leaders.  It will be a workshop type format that 
will be taught from 9:00 AM – 2:00 PM. It is titled 
“Leadership of the Elders and Deacons – Helping the 
Church be the Church.” There is a sign-up sheet 
posted in the hallway for all those who are interested 
in being part of this event.  
 
Hope to see you there,                                                         
Pastor Mark 
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